You are invited to the Manchester Land Conservation Trust's

Annual dinner & meeting Friday, May 24, 2024

At Georgina's Restaurant, 275 Boston Turnpike, Bolton, CT 06043

• 5:30 p.m.: Social time, cash bar. • 6:00 p.m.: Buffet dinner, featuring: vegetarian, chicken, and fish entrées; vegetables; dessert and coffee. • 7:00 p.m. Annual meeting & election of board members • 7:15 p.m.: Jack Swatt, President of the Connecticut Chapter of The American Chestnut Foundation, will present an illustrated talk: The American Chestnut and Chestnut Bark Disease (a.k.a. "The Blight"). Jack works with our volunteers establishing experimental Chestnut plantations at Bush Hill.



XX
♦ Name of each guest, print clearly! ♦ Mail to Land Trust DINNER, 20 Hartford Road., Manchester, CT 06040. We need your check & reservation by TUESDAY, MAY 7
Your telephone numberEmail
Members @ \$45 each Non-members @ \$48 each Children 12 & under @ \$27.00
Total enclosed Check # I can't attend, but am sending a donation to the Land
Trust
Return this portion with check. Please write DINNER on outside of envelope. Sorry, no
refunds. Questions: phone Terry Parla at 860-643-1823 or info@manchesterlandtrust.org
Or, register & pay online with a credit card on the Join/Donate page at:
www.manchesterlandtrust.org Note, scroll down to orange PayPal rectangle, and

please write DINNER in comment section.